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23rd April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Social Media  
 
Social media, whilst having many positive benefits, can be challenging for young people to navigate 
and manage.  In college we spend a lot of time and resources in supporting students to manage 
social media and be aware of potential dangers through PSHE lessons, assemblies, sign-posting and 
other means. 
 
We thought it useful to re-share information published on our website: 
https://www.elycollege.com/parentlinksandadvice  Please do take a moment to refresh yourself 
with this guidance around social media and how to control its use.  
 
I also wanted to be clear that, as a school, we are not able to manage, sanction or police social 
media interactions between students that occur outside of school hours and without links to school 
activities.  It goes without saying that where incidents are linked to college, we will take appropriate 
action in line with our Behaviour Policy.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Jason Coe 
Assistant Principal  
jcoe@elycollege.co.uk  
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